FOI 2347

Date 28/07/2023

Dear Requester,

NHS

Bedfordshire Hospitals

NHS Foundation Trust

Thank you for your Freedom of Information request. Please note, this is a cross-site response for
Bedford site and Luton site.

You asked:

Total Spend on Temporary Locums broken down into the following specialties and sites of the Trust -
From April 2022 - April 2023

Medicine
Surgery

Trauma & Orthopaedics

Paediatrics
A&E
Anaesthetics
Obstetrics & Gynaecology

Answer:
E FOI Category Grand Total
E Medicine 1,886,588 1,728,119 3,614,707
Surgery 769,596 2,153,442 2923038
Trauma and Orthopaedics 25,152 348,156 373,308
Paediatrics 779,201 583,021 1,362,223
ARE 203,433 1,454381 1,657,814
Ohstetrics and Gynaecology 575,440 585,760 1,161,200
Other 659,672 718,719 1,378,391
E Other 3,614 89,083 92,697
E Medicine 6,968,718 7,224508 14,193 236
Surgery 2,096,497 3,642,480 5,738,958
Trauma and Orthopaedics 271,296 /93,075 a84,371
Paediatrics 252,124 1,246,965 1,499,089
ARE 634,143 1,750,135 2,384 277
Obstetrics and Gynaecology 103,415 529,888 633,304
Other 93,502 404,177 497 680
Grand Total 15,322,392 23,151,880 38,474,281
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This information is provided for your personal use and is the property of Bedfordshire Hospitals NHS Trust
and subject to any existing Intellectual Property and Database Rights. Any commercial application or use of
this information may be subject to the provisions of the Re-use of Public Sector Information Regulations
2015 (RPSI). This means that if you wish to re-use the information provided for commercial purposes for any
reason you must ask the Trust for permission to do so.

Please note that the Trust has a formal internal review and complaints process which is managed by the
Information Governance Manager/Data Protection Officer. Should you have any concerns with our response,
you can make a formal request for an internal review. Requests for internal review should be submitted
within three months of the date of receipt of the response to your original letter, and should be addressed to:
dataprotectionofficer@ldh.nhs.uk. This option is available to you for up to three calendar months from the
date your response was issued.

If you are not satisfied with the Trust review under the Freedom of Information Act 2000 you may apply
directly to the Information Commissioners Officer (ICO) for a review of your appeal decision. The ICO can be
contacted at: ICO, Wycliffe House, Water Lane, Wilmslow, Cheshire, SK9 5AF www.ico.org.uk

Yours sincerely,

FOI Officer
Bedfordshire Hospitals NHS Foundation Trust



